Eighth Grade Reflections Project Presentations
Thursday, June 2nd from 1:10 – 2:10 at Inglewood Middle School


The Eighth Grade Reflections Project is an opportunity for all students to reflect on their growth over their middle school years and to craft goals for the future through an 8th Grade Reflection Project Presentation. All eighth grade students are required to attend this event. It is also our hope that all parents of eighth graders will attend as well.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Presentations take place on June 2 at Inglewood Middle school and start promptly at 1:10. As our parking lot can be very busy, it is recommended that you allow ample time to make it to your student’s presentation classroom.

